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QUESTIONS - ANSWERS - CLARIFICATIONS 
 

CITY OF STOCKTON 
DOWNTOWN DECORATIVE STREETLIGHT LED CONVERSION 

CITY PROJECT NO.: WD22016 
DEADLINES FOR QUESTIONS: October 7, 2022, 3:00 p.m. 

 
1. Is there are any permit fee for Project No. WD22016? 

 
Answer: Yes, refer to Section 5-1.09 “Encroachment Permit from City, County, 
Utilities, Railroads and Others” on page 12 of Special Provisions. The Contractor 
shall obtain an encroachment permit and City of Stockton business license and pay 
all required fees associated with said permits. 

 
 

 


